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Simulation in Cleft Surgery: Erratum
In the article by Kantar et al, “Simulation in Cleft 
Surgery,” published as e2438 in the September 
2019 compendium of Plastic and Surgery Global 
Open, an error appeared in one of the co-author’s 
affiliations. The affiliation of Corstiaan C. Breugem 
should have been listed as:

Department of Plastic Surgery, Amsterdam UMC, 
University of Amsterdam, The Netherlands.
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